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To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Guyana - Request for Technical Assistance 

The authorities of Guyana have requested technical assistance to 
advise them on methods and instruments to freeze the current excess 
liquidity of the banking system that would be consistent with the planned 
deregulation of the economy. It is proposed to comply with this request 
by sending an advisory mission comprising Mr. C.-J. Lindgren (Head), 
Mr. R. B. Johnston and Miss Moira Cowan, Secretary (all from CBD) to 
Georgetown for about ten days beginning on February 2, 1989. 

In the absence of a request for discussion by an Executive 
Director by noon on Thursday, January 19, 1989, the proposal will be 
deemed to have been approved by the Executive Board and it will be so 
recorded in the minutes of the next meeting thereafter. 
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